## HEADQUARTERS 8TH ARMORED DIVISION Office of the Division Chaplain AFO 258

26 July, 1945

Dr. Clarence C. Stoughton, President Wagner College Staten Island, New York

Dear Professor:

Although I have read of your resignation, I am under the impression that it will not go into effect until September. Therefore I am writing to you to inform you of a change of address as follows:

Chaplain Edmund A. Bosch 0-288978 Division Chaplain, 8th Armd Div APO 258, c/o Postmaster, New York, N. Y.

My new outfit is scheduled to return to the States but at this moment it seems likely that that will take place some time in the future. Now that the main task is over it is difficult just to sit and wait.

I want to wish you every success and happiness in your new undertaking.

Sincerely,

EDMUND A. BOSCH

Chaplain, USA